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Dear Students and Families,

We are extremely excited to welcome you to the Cardinal Newman family! In this letter, you will find
information pertaining to the Crusader Summer Institute (C.S.I.).

Drop Off & Pick Up
You may drop off your student no earlier than 7:30 a.m. at the bus loop at the front of the school. Please use the
entrance on Spencer Drive. Pick-up begins at 1 p.m. at the same location as drop-off. There will be no
supervision past 1:30 p.m.

Mask Policy
Masks are optional indoors for those who are vaccinated.

Dress Code Policy
1. Students should wear clothing that is modest and appropriate for a Catholic School.
2. Students are permitted to wear full-length, denim blue jeans as long as they are neat in appearance, are
not ripped or frayed, and do not have holes worn through them.
3. Low necklines and exposed shoulders are not permitted (no tank tops).
4. There should be no printed decoration supporting divisive topics and illegal and/or inappropriate
activity.
5. Shorts should extend below the fingertip for both ladies and gentlemen.
6. Skin-tight clothing is not to be worn as part of the uniform or non-uniform apparel. Students may not
wear any clothing that exposes the midriff or any other significant part of the body.
7. Slippers, slides, and boots are not permitted. Due to safety issues, students with backless shoes, flip
flops, or slides will not be permitted to attend class. No bare toes or heels are permitted.
8. On Friday, 6/10, students should wear their C.S.I. spirit shirt which they will receive on Monday, 6/6.

Cell Phone Policy
Since this is an academic program, students will be asked to turn off their cell phones during their class times.
Students will have access to their cell phones before 8 a.m. and after 1 p.m.
Behavioral Expectations
Cardinal Newman High School assumes that students intend to do their best in all areas of school life. Students
and their parents are expected to willingly support the school's philosophy, policies, and rules. Registered
students are Catholic school representatives 24 hours a day, seven days a week, and are responsible for acting in
a way that brings credit to both church and school. Inappropriate conduct, whether inside or outside of the
school, that is detrimental to the school's reputation is not tolerable and is subject to disciplinary action. This
includes any inappropriate conduct on the Internet and includes school and personal electronic devices
(i.e., cell phones, etc.) Students involved in any noteworthy failure to observe rules of conduct are referred to
the Vice Principal.

Food & Drink Policy
Students will be permitted to bring a clear, plastic or glass container to drink water from during the program.
Please bring a packed lunch each day. There will be no lunches available for purchase.

Please contact Ms. Laura Atkinson, Program Director, with any questions or concerns at 561-683-6266 ext.
1024, or by email at laura.atkinson@cardinalnewman.com

Sincerely,

Katie Kervi Laura Atkinson

Katie Kervi Laura Atkinson
Principal Program Director

Building Life's Champions
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